
A R K A N S A S  
Department of Environmental Quality 

Wayne Clive, Plant Manager 
Glad Manufacturing Company 
1700 N. 13th Street 
Rogers, AR 72756 

Re: 201 2 Annual Report & DMR Submittal - No Exceedances 
Glad Manufacturing Company, Rogers, AR 
Permit No. ARROOA175, AFIN 04-00100 

Dear Mr. Clive, 

The 2012 Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) for the above-referenced facility in Industrial Sector B2 
of the General Industrial Stonnwater Permit were received 1/30/2013. There were no benchmark 
parameter exceedances observed at this facility. The 2012 Annual Report required by Part 3.12.3.b of the 
Industrial Stormwater General Permit ARROOOOOO was received on 1/30/2013. The annual report has 
been reviewed and determined to be in compliance with the applicable permit requirements. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to 
contact the General Permits Section at (501) 682-0623. 

Sincerely, 

J.D. Borgeson U 
~ n ~ i n e e ;  General Permits Section 
Water Division 

cc: Electronic Files (ARROOA175, AFTN 04-00 100) 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
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